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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

 

Please do not drill into sacred ground. Please leave it alone and do not destroy it for short-term interests.

Industrialization overall is very harmful to our planet and this is just one of the many examples of a continued

cycle of harm to the Earth. Not only is this project dangerous noting that it might cause contamination to water

sources, but it also involves the target of a Native American sacred ground. This by all rights should be left alone.

 

Thank you

Jacob


